
From: Karan Ahuja   
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2024 12:42 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hello to whom it may concern,   

  

We are neighbours from 21 Vespahills Cre, Brampton ON L6P2V2 and we have no objections to the 
project at 32 Vespahills Cres. 

 

  

Application no. A-2024-0096.  

  

Thank you.  

 


